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29th September 2021 

 
 
REQUEST TO EXTEND FURTHER INFORMATION RESPONSE PERIOD 
REG. REF. SD21A/0051 
RE: PROPOSED CONTINUANCE OF USE OF 3NO. EXISTING BUILDINGS & ASSOCAITED AREAS 
AT: WILSONS AUCTIONS, GREEN ISLE ROAD, CORKAGH, DUBLIN 22 
APPLICANT: RGR HOLDINGS LIMITED   
 
 
Dear Tracy,  
 
We act on behalf of RGR Holdings Limited (the applicant) and further to the Planning Authority’s request 
for Further Information dated 27th April 2021 in relation to Reg. Ref. DZ21A/0051, under Article 33(3) of 
the Planning and Development Regulations 2001-2019, we request an extension of the time period to 
reply to this request by an extra 3 months.  
 
The current period for response will expire on 27th October 2021. Due to the nature of the request and 
in order to fully satisfy the items requested, the additional period is required to ensure completion of the 
response. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you on this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Murphy 
BMA Planning  
 
 


